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Aug 22, 2017

AAU announced, the Young Professional Program organized by
the US

Within its keenness on its graduates, Al Ain University of Science and Technology announced
the Young Professional Program of the United States, which is an initiative organized by the
United States for the professional and talented youth to give them a work chance with a contract
for 3 years in the majors, Management and Administration, Political - Peace and Humanitarian
Network, Public Information and Conference Management.

In this context, Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, stressed on the importance of this
chance for the fresh graduates who are looking for a job, to gain different experiences and to
identify diverse cultures. She added that, Al Ain University is keen to strength the international
relations with other institutions and to consolidate the common culture, as part of its strategy to
empower its students and activate their role locally and internationally.
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